





BULLETIN for Friday, May 5, 2017

GENERAL

- Attention 11th graders taking the SAT. There will be another SAT workshop TODAY from 3:00 to 5:00 in the MMLC to help get you prepared for the upcoming SAT. Take advantage of this opportunity in order to earn higher scores on your SAT test.
- ❖ Attention freshmen: Your Link Crew leaders are inviting you to a pool party here on campus. The event will take place TODAY from 3:00 5:00 pm. Food and drinks will be provided. If you are interested, please contact your Link Crew leader to RSVP. Don't forget to bring your swimsuit, and we look forward to seeing you there.
- Students, come see some explosive science demonstrations TONITE from 6:00 to 8:30 pm at Allan Hancock College's Friday Night Science. Event and parking are free. Use lot 8 just south of the gymnasium (Bldg. N), then follow the music!
- Attention students: The yearbooks will be arriving in a few weeks. Celebrate the present, remember the past. Buy a yearbook, while supplies last! See the business office for details.
- Saints, last chance is today to nominate yourself to participate in the school site council for next year. Stop by room 609. Elections will take place next week, Make sure you vote!
- Attention seniors, please notify Ms. Washington in the Career Center what your plans are after graduation. She will need to know what schools you have applied to, where you are attending or if you decided to join the military.
- Seniors, Prom tickets are on sale NOW! Don't forget to pick up your dance contract at the business office and be ready to have the time of your life!
- Attention all juniors! There will be a meeting on Tuesday, May 9, 2017 at lunch in Mrs. Draper's room 233. We will be making plans for committees needed for the upcoming Senior Prom, Sunday May 28th. If you are interested, please attend this meeting in room 233, and be on time because the doors will be locked at 12:40.

CLUBS

Debate Club: There is a meeting today at lunch, in room 636. Everyone is welcome.
See you there!





SPORTS

- ❖ Attention ALL SAINTS: Come out on Monday night May 8th to Wilson gym and get an early look at our 2017-18 Boys Varsity Basketball team when they play a game vs. our own Santa Maria Police Department Team. Game starts at 6:00 pm, students are FREE with their school ID and adult tickets are \$5.00 at the door. Bring your families, it will be a fun night of basketball with the Saints vs SMPD. Snack bar will be open too, see you there!
- ❖ Attention students! Are you interested in playing sports for Santa Maria High School? A sports physical is the first step to being able to represent our school on the field, court, or in the pool. Sports physical night will be held on Tuesday, May 9th in the Wilson Gym starting at 5:00 pm, get there early. The cost is \$20.00 payable to the business office or in the gym. You can pick up a physical packet from the athletic trainer, Mr. Hestand, in the gym during lunch or after school. If you have any questions please see Mr. Hestand in the Athletics Training Room.

* Santa Maria High School - Go, Saints!



